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CONTACT US

Talynn Johnson
4-H Program Coordinator

MSU Extension
Office

555 Cedar Ave. 
Gladwin, MI 48624

Phone
(989) 426-7741

Email
john8126@msu.edu 

Website
https://www.canr.msu.edu

/gladwin/4-h/

Upcoming Dates:
April 7-20: Month of the Military Child
Statewide GooseChase
April 15: Estimated delivery date for
duck projects
April 22; 5-6pm: 4-H Youth Leadership
Council Meeting at the MSU Ext. Office
April 22; 6pm: Leaders Council
Meeting at the MSU Ext. Office
April 30: Estimated delivery date for
broiler projects
May 11; 7am-11am: Spring weigh in
May 14: Estimated delivery date for
bantam projects
May 22; 6pm: Fair 101 at the fair office 
May TBD: Gladwin County 4-H
Beekeeping SPIN Club begins
May TBD: Gladwin County 4-H
Homesteaders SPIN Club begins

https://www.canr.msu.edu/gladwin/4-h/
https://www.canr.msu.edu/gladwin/4-h/


You must bring your
animals to the fairgrounds
to get a fair tag but you do

not have to weigh-in. If you
do not weigh-in, you will

not be eligible for rate-of-
gain awards. All pigs must
have an RFID tag in their
ear at weigh-in; they will
not be provided. All sheep

must have a scrapies tag in
their ear. Prospects who are
selling at the auction must
come to weigh-in to get a

fair tag.



For those who ordered poultry: Turkeys have been
ordered and you should have already received
them. Ducks will tentatively be in around April

14th. Broilers will be in around April 30th. Bantams
will be in around May 14th. When the birds are in,
you must pick them up that day. No birds will be
housed anywhere overnight. Please do not pack

your schedules full around these dates so you are
able to pick up your projects on time! 



Looking to get reasonably
priced feed for your 4-H
project? Visit The Feed

Store today for all of your
project needs! 

2461 M-30 Gladwin, MI 48624
(989) 426-4474

Join 
our

Remind! 
Want Gladwin County 4-H

reminders to go right to your
phone via text? Please visit

https://www.remind.com/j
oin/gladwin4h to join our

Remind group! Message and
data rates may apply. 

Join the 4-H Youth
Leadership

Council! Open to
youth ages 11-19

looking for
leadership roles.
Contact Talynn
today for more
information! 


